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To: @beis.ecase.co.uk
Subject: FW: *Not a constituent* FW: Sunnica Energy Farm
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Attachments:

 
 
From: Secretary Of State (Energy Security) < @energysecurity.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:56 PM
To: BEIS Correspondence < @energysecurity.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: *Not a constituent* FW: Sunnica Energy Farm

 
Hi team,
 
Please log for TO response.
 
Thanks,
 
 

Amaya Pinnock (she/her)
Business Manager to the Secretary of State

 
 
From: COUTINHO, Claire C < @parliament.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:52 PM
To: Secretary Of State (Energy Security) < @energysecurity.gov.uk>
Subject: *Not a constituent* FW: Sunnica Energy Farm

 
 
 
Lewis Ilsley | Senior Parliamentary Assistant
Office of Claire Coutinho MP | Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero | Member of Parliament for
East Surrey
House of Commons, London, SW1A 0AA | 
 

 
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 2:24 PM
To: COUTINHO, Claire C @parliament.uk>
Subject: Sunnica Energy Farm

 
Dear Claire Coutinho,
 
I write to express my concern at the repeated delays to a decision on the proposed Sunnica Energy
Farm in West Suffolk and East Cambs.  This is a development which if approved would have a
massive impact on my own environment and that of entire local communities.  This particular



scheme has no doubt lead to further questions about how and where to organise the nation’s
energy needs.
 
As such, I am concerned that the repeated delays are indicative that the project is being
discussed and possibly amended behind closed doors.    Should this be the case I believe it would
be contrary to the government’s obligations to allow the local population to consider the
proposals and have their opinion taken into consideration.  I therefore seek your assurance that if
an amended scheme is being considered, that the proposal is returned to the public planning
process for further scrutiny.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Mrs Josie Ann Jennings
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